
P&F contacts:

Chairperson - 

Quincy Matambanadzo

liwarapfpresidentgmail.com

Vice chairperson -

Jonathon Egan

liiwarpfvice@gmail.com

Treasurer - 

Andrea Finneran

liwarapftreasurer@gmail.com

LADs Committee

lliwaraladsgmail.com

Classroom Reps Coordinators

liwaraclassreps@gmail.com

Trybookings

lliwaratrybookingsgmail.com

Secretary - 

Leanne Winnan

liwarapf@gmail.com

All enquiries should be directed to

the P&F secretary.

Parents Night: 10 August

Disco: 13 September (TBC)

P&F meeting: 27 August

F A M I L Y  M A T T E R S
Dearest Liwara Families,
As expected, Term 3 is incredibly busy! If you blink, you may miss
information on events! Please be sure to keep your eyes on our
Facebook page as information rolls out. Most information is also
posted to the year group Facebook pages. 
If you are able to be involved in any capacity, please do not
hesitate to contact us! We want to keep the school year filled with
the fun events that our kids will remember with fondness. 

 

P&F Meetings 
are held every 
term in weeks

2 and 7 at 7pm

in the Liwara

Hall. All are

invited to

attend.

Upcoming events:

Fair Committee
We still need to fill the following roles
for the Fair to go ahead successfully.
Please contact us if you would be able

to fill either of these roles. 

This is due to the sport
carnival moving to Friday

13 September. 
To be finalised and

communicated soon!

We hope to see lots of
parents at this event! We

apologise for the late
notice this year, but
guarantee it will be

worth attending. Book
your table as soon as

possible! 

Fair communications will
be ramping up! Brace
yourselves for lots of

callouts and info to follow.


